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August 27, 2012 

 

 

Alissa Kellogg 

RC Enterprises 

350 St. Peter St Ste 200 

Saint Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL: akellogg@pakproperties.net 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 316 Robert Street North, Skyway 35 

 

Dear Ms. Kellogg: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 21, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant the appeal on the condition 

that the skyway pedestrian system is maintained at temperature level of 55-85 degrees, plus or 

minus 15 degrees Fahrenheit.  Please note that you failed to appear for the hearing. 

 

The City Council public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 

in Room 330 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Kris Skow-Fiske (email) 
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